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Nareka Jacques

From: brett hourigan
Sent: June 22, 2025 12:11 PM
To: Municipal Hall; Lana Popham. Mla; Kathleen Burton; Donna Sorrie; Kyle ENV:EX Lynch; 

Michael ALC:EX Jorgenson; Mia Frankl; Mayor Ryan Windsor
Cc: Lana Popham. Mla
Subject:

They have now dumped the 3rd load. Looks like they are going for a fourth. The noise and smell is crazy. I can hear it 
over our vacuum. Please forward to council. We would like the air and decibel readings as this far exceeds the legal limit. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
“The informaƟon contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidenƟal informaƟon of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. DisseminaƟon, distribuƟon or duplicaƟon 
of this communicaƟon is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 


